Nichola Mechan

From: Nichola Meehan

Sent; Tuesday 27 April 2021 15:07

To: Lucy Cradden

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project (PC)
Dear Lucy,

| wish to acknowledge your response received on 20" April, 2021.
Kind Regards

Nichola

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: Thursday 22 April 2021 10:27

To: Nichola Meehan <N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>
Subject: FW: Celt9ic Interconnector Project (PCI)

From: Lucy Cradden <lcradden@cru.ie>

Sent: Tuesday 20 April 2021 11:31

To: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Roisin Cullinan <rcullinan@cru.ie>; Harry Molloy <hmolloy@cru.ie>
Subject: RE: Celt9ic Interconnector Project (PCl)

Dear Diarmuid,
Please find attached the CRU’s response to your email of April 7.,

Kind regards,
Lucy

From: Diarmuid Collins <D.Collins@pleanala.ie>
Sent: 07 April 2021 15:04

To: Roisin Cullinan <rcullinan@cru.ie>

Cc: Lucy Cradden <icradden@cru.ie>

Subject: FW: CeltSic Interconnector Project (PCI)

CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files.

Good Afternoon,

I refer to the Celtic Interconnector electricity project (PCI Number 1.6).
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Article 10. 4.(b} of Regulation (EU) Number 347/2013 provides that the Competent
Authority (An Bord Pleanala PCI) shall draw up, in close co-operation with the
project promoter and other authorities concerned, and taking into account the
results the results of the proposal of the scope of material and level of detail of
information to be submitted as part of the application file, a detailed schedule for the

permit granting process in line with the guidelines set out in Annex V1 (2) to that
Regulation.

The project promoter (EirGrid) has submitted a basis for a schedule for the permit
granting process and | attach a copy. As a relevant other authority concerned, your
input/comments on the attached proposed schedule particularly in relation to the
applications for consent that relate to your remit are requested. In this regard,
please note that Annex VI (2) to the Regulation refers to major milestones to be
accomplished and their deadlines and in the context of the PCI comprehensive
decision, your comments on those deadlines relevant to your remit are requested.

A response is sought by 5.30 p.m. on Wednesday 21t April.

Regards,
Diarmuid Collins,
PCI Unit.

Protecting the Public Interest in Water, Energy and Energy Safety

I sent this email at a time that suited me. 1 don't expect you to respond to my email outside of your working
hours

The information transmitted is private and intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, commercially sensitive
and/or privileged material. Any review, re transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. CRU accepts no liability for actions or effects based on the prohibited usage of this
information.

CRU is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. If you received
this in error, please contact the sender and permanently delete the material from any computer.



